Sheila de la Guerra ?“MM.,-

From: Elizabeth Diniakos <liza.diniakos@mixteco.org>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 5:12 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Protect all in our community

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors,

As you prepare for another Truth Act Forum, please ask yourself, "do | care and am | a representative of
all the residents in Santa Barbara County?"

Mixteco Indigena Community Organizing Project (MICOP) has been serving Santa Maria and its
surrounding towns for many years. MICOP provides social services to those in our community who may
speak an indigenous language.

Proudly, our organization lifts up the values of indigenous, hard working laborers and respects that these
residents of Santa Barbara County are necessary contributors to the wellbeing of the county's economy.

If the Sheriff was doing the right thing, he wouldn't have to manipulate or hide his actions. Make the
Sheriff accountable to all citizens of the county. Don't allow him to disrespect any of us by accepting his
shadow work.

Thankyou.

Liza Diniakos

DOJ-accredited Legal Representative

Manager, MICOP Immigration Legal Assistance (MILA)
MIXTECO/INDIGENA COMMUNITY ORGANIZING PROJECT(MICOP)
135 Magnolia Avenue

Oxnard, CA 93030

Office: (805) 483-1166

Cell: (805) 670-2086

Pronouns: She/Her

As a non-profit organization, we are always deeply appreciative of your support; all donations are tax deductible. Learn
more at: www.mixteco.org

MICOP's mission is to support, organize and empower the indigenous migrant communities in California’s Central Coast.

MICOP is the home of Radio Indigena, 94.1 FM KIND-LP



